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Thursday, 12 May 2016

Mayor Richard Kempthorne
TASMAN DISTRICT COUNCIL
Private Bag 4
Richmond, 7050
cc.   Lindsay McKenzie
       Cr.Trevor Norriss
       Cr.Brian Ensor
       Cr.Tim King

Dear Richard,

I am writing to pass on to you a recent Community Association 
resolution “expressing the strong opposition and objection to the 
erection of the fence structure at the boundary of Council and 
Yelverton commercial sites at Mapua Wharf. The planned structure 
is seen as divisive and out of character with Council/community 
partnerships and good neighbour attitudes” and we feel it is 
abhorrent to reasonable development of more friendly 
relationships between business and public on the Mapua Wharf.

We would appreciate a response to this letter before our June 13th 
meeting.

yours sincerely

Graeme Stradling

MDCA secretary

Mapua & District Community Association,  Mapua Hall, 72 Aranui Road, MAPUA. ph secretary 035402050
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